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Heads Up 

Dear parents  

Welcome back after half term; I hope that you all enjoyed the fabulous 
weather and the break from the usual routines.  

We welcomed our lovely student Mackenzie Ferguson back to school this 
week. She has been working with class 2 who have benefitted from the 
injection of enthusiasm and youth! Everyone else has started new topics 
with class 2 reading The Last Wild, Class 1 reading Bog Baby and 
reception are engrossed in minibeasts. 

On Wednesday the children participated in an assembly about Sustainable 
schools from Earth Cubs where they learned about how to reduce the 
amount of energy we use in school and at home and also about looking 
after our planet in other ways. They promoted the planting of trees to 
offset individual carbon footprints, you can sign up to by visiting 
www.positiveplanet.co.uk  

Archery lessons began today on the playground/cricket pitch. Thanks to 
moorland Adventure for a great start to our summer term outdoor 
activities.  
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We held the PTA AGM on Wednesday via zoom. Huge thanks to Victoria, 
Angie, Marie and Lisa for our small but mighty group. We are hoping to 
organise refreshments for parents on sports day and a raffle to try and 
raise some much-needed funding for school. Please consider offering your 
help for PTA events. Even selling raffle tickets or serving drinks on the 
day would be a big help. If you would like to help or be more involved 
please contact any of the PTA members via the facebook page.  

Regarding sports day, the local authority are reluctant to sanction 
gatherings of parents and I will be required to risk assess sports days and 
put measures in place to stop the potential spread of COVID. It may be 
that by the 24th June, we have different news, either for good or bad, but 
we will communicate this to you as and when. For now, assume that it is 
going ahead but we will have to insist on social distancing and a track and 
trace list of attendees etc.  

Hope you enjoy the sunshine this weekend. Kind regards  

Joanne Bromley  

Head Teacher  
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If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then 
please do not come to school, stay at home and book a test if you 
have coronavirus symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  

Diary Dates:  

Monday 14th June:   Class 2 Brass Lessons BRING INSTRUMENTS! 

Tuesday 15th June:   After School Craft Club  

    Football Fixture: Pott vs. Kettleshulme  

Thursday 17th June:  Class 2 Swimming Lessons – Come in Swimwear  

& PE Kit Kickstart PE  

After-School Club 

 Friday 18th June:   Moorland Adventure Archery  

        					 


